
January 26, 2018 

Dear parents and guardians, 

Your child in grade 2-4 is interested in joining the knitting club at Millbrook South Cavan 

Public School. We are delighted that your child wants to learn how to knit or improve 

his/her knitting skills this year. We will be working together on a project to benefit the 

community. 

We will be meeting Day 1 during the first nutrition break (9:50 – 10:30). Our first meeting 

will be Monday, February 5th. 

Supplies 

 We have some needles and wool already (thanks to those parents who have donated these!)  

 If you have a spare pair of 6 mm knitting needles and/or some extra wool, please send 

to school with your child. Let us know if you would like the needles returned when the 

knitting club finishes for the year.  

 Please send the needles and/or wool to school with your child by Wednesday, January 31 

Volunteers 

Please let us know if you are able to volunteer to help out. You will need a police check.  

Questions 

If you have any questions, please let us know! You can reach us by leaving a message at the school 

(705-932-2789) or by emailing (emily_sturgeon@kprdsb.ca or erica_martin@kprdsb.ca). 

 

Happy knitting, 

Mrs. Sturgeon and Mrs. Martin 


